
Weekly Newsletter 
‘Preparing our children for a world we know 

 and a world yet to be discovered.’

Autumn Term Parent Council 
We will be holding our Autumn Term Parent Council meeting at 9am on Monday 6th November. The Parent 
Council are discussing specific areas of school life and would therefore invite you to share feedback with 
your Class Rep under the following points:  

• Transition to the new school year - revised end of year reporting, start of year information and the revised 
and earlier in the year Autumn Term Parents’ Evening 

• School Food - a year on since we moved to our new catering provider, Dolce, what’s going well and what 
could be better? 

Feedback linked to the above points will be prioritised for discussion in the meeting, but you are also invited 
to share any additional feedback about what has gone well this term and any suggestions for what could be 
even better in the future. Parents and Carers should speak with their child’s Class Teacher regarding specific 
concerns related to them. Please share your feedback with your Class Reps using the following contact 
details or via the form linked below:  

Pre-School: Adam Brown (adambrownstone@hotmail.com) 

RAR: Vacancy - please feedback via this form 

RKC: Ferri Brown (ferri.jebelli@hotmail.co.uk) 

1SB: Lorna Holland (lorna.holland@hotmail.co.uk) 

1SC: Kavita Pickles (kavita.shah01@gmail.com)  

2CI: Alicia Leontieff (alicialeontieff@hotmail.com) 

2LM: Vacancy - please feedback via this form   

3RB: Jayne Evans (jayneevans@cheerful.com)  

3DG: Jenny Freed (jennyfreed@gmail.com)  

4NB: Vacancy - please feedback via this form  

4MI: Sam Hardman (samantha_powell57@hotmail.com) 

5MK: Sarah Heritage (s.corbett85@hotmail.co.uk) 

5JB: Helen Molloy (lahinch97@hotmail.co.uk) 

Thank you in advance for providing feedback and we look forward 
to discussing this with our Parent Council in the upcoming meeting.  

Mr Thompson, Head of School 

Issue 8, 3rd November 2023

Remember that you can follow each year group’s Twitter feed and enjoy seeing what life at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School is like for your child/children. Our Twitter handles are: 
@chpsnursery  @chpsrec @chpsyr1 @chpsyr2 @chpsyr3 @chpsyr4 and @chpsyr5 

 This week on Twitter…
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Important Notes /Reminders   
Drop off and collection arrangements 

Thank you for your understanding and support 
with the temporary arrangements that are in 
place whilst enhancements are made to our 
outdoor environment. These works are unlikely 
to be finished by the end of the week and will 
continue on Monday. We hope to return to 
normal on Tuesday 7th November and will 
keep you updated at the start of next week.  

UK Parliament Week 
We look forward to celebrating this again in 
school next week and have l ined up 
councillors and MPs from a range of political 
parties to come in and speak with the children 
about parliament and the importance of 
sharing their views and acting for positive 
change.   

Charity Fundraisers
Thank you to everybody that donated to the 
fundraising events we held to support The 
Together Trust. Prizes will be awarded to the 
winners in due course. (Miss Blomfield)

 Dates for the Diary 

6th Nov - UK Parliament Week 

                Parent Council (9am) 

7th Nov - Open Morning (Reception 2024) 

               Early Reading & Phonics Workshop 

               for Reception & Year 1 families(3:30pm) 

8th Nov - Flu Vaccinations for pupils 

The full overview of key dates for the year 
ahead can be found here.  

CHPS PTA 
Fundraising Priorities 

We are looking forward to supporting the school 
in the following areas as part of this year’s 
fundraising efforts and aims to enhance: 
• The library: adding to the inspiring range of 

texts available for all pupils to enjoy and 
furniture for this much loved space in school 

• Outdoor Learning: enhancing our Forest 
School environment, adding an outdoor 
kitchen/allotment and seating areas 

Rainbow Raffle 
Thanks to everybody that contributed to this 
throughout the week, there have been lots of 
donations and we look forward to drawing the 
raffle at this year’s Christmas Fair.  

Upcoming Events 
Tickets are on sale for a number of fun PTA 
events this half term. Click here to book on to 
the Quiz Night, Wreath Making Workshop and 
for tickets to the Christmas Fair.  

Christmas Fair 
There are so many ways you can help to make 
this event and make a difference to what we 
can purchase for the children as a result! If you 
may be available on the run up to, or at the 
event itself, please email pta.chps@gmail.com  

Poynton & District Round Table 
The group are hosting a bonfire and firework 
display this Saturday night, tickets can be 
purchased here. The next day, at 9am, the 
clean up operation will commence and the 
Round Table have kindly offered to make a 
generous donation to the PTA if some of our 
families are able to help. Please email us if you 
are able to help or want to find out more. 

 Early Reading & Phonics 
Workshop (Reception & Y1) 

We would like to invite parents and carers to 
join us for an early reading and phonics 
workshop on 7th November at 3:30pm in 2CI. 
We will provide information on our updated 
curriculum, discuss reading expectations for 
our Recommended Reads books, and share 
advice on how to support your child with 
reading at home. We look forward to seeing 
you there! Mrs Calthorpe & Mrs Maddison.

 Leadership Focus - 
Inclusion Conference 

All primary colleagues attended our annual 
inclusion conference during Monday’s INSET, 
hosted here at Cheadle Hulme Primary 
School. This year’s theme was creating 
identity safe schools and ‘The Black 
Curriculum’ delivered an inspiring and thought 
provoking session in the morning which will 
inform future professional learning for all staff. 
In addition, Trust colleagues delivered 
workshops that contribute to our work towards 
being an identity safe school. (Mrs Illidge)
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